EMPLOYEE RELATIONS

11-20-18

Members present: Michelle Beltz, Jerald Ignash & Kenneth Rathje

Others present: Brian Fisher United Steelworkers and Deborah Hopkins

Meeting called to order at 9:05 a.m.

The committee continued discussion with the police union for negotiations of a new contract.
A tentative agreement was reached for the police union contract.

The committee met with Jamie Learman regarding his contract.

The committee met with Chief Kyle Romzek regarding his contract.

The committee met with Troy Hartz regarding his contract.

A meeting to continue negotiations with the supervisors was set for November 29 at 8 a.m.

Meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m.

Michelle Beltz, Chairperson



